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Minutes	

1. Attendance	
Present:	Graeme	Thomas,	Barry	Jennings,	Karen	Magee,	Jane	West	
Apologies:	Robert	Weaver,	Shirlene	McBride	

Minutes	of	meeting	held	on	7	February	2017	approved	(moved	by	Graeme	Thomas	
subject	to	agreed	amendments	and	seconded	by	Barry	Jennings).										

	
2. Reports:	 	

2.1. Director	–	Graeme	Thomas	
2.1.1. Team	App/Croquet	SA:	Under	review.	
2.1.2. Regional	 Involvement:	 Email	 from	 Cathy	 Leske	 requesting	 feedback	 on	
regional	 events.	 	 Graeme	 provided	 Cathy	 with	 update	 at	 Board	 Meeting	 7.3.17.		
Discussion	within	GC	Ctee	re	regional	coaching	program	ensued.	
	

2.2. Coaching	Coordinator		-	Robert	Weaver	
2.2.1. GC	Schools	Sub-Committee:	No	report	
2.2.2. Coaching	Program:	No	report	
2.2.3. Development	Squad:	No	report	
2.2.4. Coaching	Badge:	No	report	
	

2.3. Event	Planning	&	Programming	–	Karen	Magee	
2.3.1. Special	Meeting:		To	be	held	14	March	2017	

Final	arrangements	for	meeting	were	made.	
2.3.2. Conditions	 of	 Play:	GC	 players	 are	 reminded	 to	 refer	 to	 the	 current	 year’s	
version	 of	 Conditions	 of	 play	 shown	 under	 Events/Golf	 Croquet.	 	 There	 is	 a	
mismatch	 in	 Conditions	 of	 Play	 in	 2	 different	 documents	 on	 the	 website	 ie	 Item	
12.14	 in	 the	Official	 Playing	 Regulations,	 a	 combination	 of	 AC	&	GC,	 reflect	 2010	
conditions.		In	Members	Information/Events,	2017	current	`GC	Conditions	of	Play	
are	detailed.	
2.3.3. Review	 of	 Adverse	 Weather	 Conditions:	 A	 discussion	 ensued	 regarding	
recent	rescheduling	and	different	playing	conditions	at	different	lawns.		No	further	
action	considered.	
2.3.4. Disputes	Committee:	2	matches	reviewed.	A	decision	was	made	to	follow	set	
precedents.	
2.3.5. Fleurieu	 Pennants:	 Bernie	 Pfitzner	 is	 the	 coordinator	 of	 the	 Fleurieu	
Pennants.		Thank	you,	Bernie.	
2.3.6. Country	Week	to	be	held	21-25	May.	
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2.3.7. Upcoming	Events	For	March	2017:		
• GC	 Sunday	 Doubles:	 5	March.	 	 8	 teams	 entered.	 	 Congratulations	 to	 the	

winners,	Barry	Jennings	and	Marie-Ann	Box	and	runners-up,	Bob	and	Terrie	
Terrett.	

• Winter	aggregate	24+:	Advice	to	be	sent	out.	Proposed	start	date	mid-May.	
	
2.3.8. February	Results:	

• GC	 Gold	 Medal:	 10	 -12	 February	 –	 postponed	 due	 to	 hot	 weather.		
Rescheduled	to	8	–	10	March.	

• GC	Silver	Medal:	 	 24	 -26	February.	 	Congratulations	 to	 the	winner,	Heath	
Jackson	and	runner-up,	Charles	Seja.	

• GC	 Bronze	 Medal:	 2-4	 March	 –	 postponed	 due	 to	 lack	 of	 entries.		
Rescheduled	to	4	–	6	April.	

	
	
2.4 	Handicap	Coordinator	:	Barry	Jennings		
2.4.1 Standing	Item	-	New	Handicapping	System:	Preparation	for	Special	Meeting	
discussed.	
	
2.5 Refereeing	Coordinator:	Vacant	
2.5.1 The	 GC	 Ctee	 is	 proud	 to	 report	 that	 former	 SA	 Judy	 Stewart	 refereed	 the	
World	Grand	Final	GC	Event	in	Melbourne	recently.	
2.5.2 Referee	Sub-Ctee:		

• GC	Rules	Course:	No	report	

	

2.6 Chair	of	Selection:	Shirlene	McBride		
2.6.1 State	Squad:	No	report	

	
2.6.2 Selection	Ctee:	No	report	

	

	

Jane	West	

Approved	11	April,	2017	

	

Next	meeting:		06.06.2017	


